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Sierra Paracaima 1285 
Mexico, D. F. 
February 9, 1955 

Dear Jimmy I. 

This is just a word to tell you that I would appreciate if while 
you are in Brussels you would make an inquiry from the Treasurer of Sofina 
or Sodec as to what may be on my credit in the books of Sodec or Sofina for 
fees as a director of Sodec. I have unfortunately not kept my personal 
paper* la too good shape and I do not know just what the fees are which 
are to my credit« It won't do me very much good to have this knowledge 
for the moment, as the fees, as you know, are not transferable, but it 
would be useful in the near future probably to know what they are. There 
is a possibility that in the not too distant future Argentine pesos may be 
transferable, or at least that some use may be made of them in the Argentine. 
If you find it inconvenient to make this inquiry, I will make appropriate 
inquiry directly by letter from the Treasurer of Sodec, but if you can get 
this information conveniently while you are in Brussels I would prefer to 
do it in that way0 

With all good wishes, and hoping you had a pleasant trip over, 

Cordially and faithfully yours, 

James H. Keineman, Esq., 
Sofina, 

38, rue de Naples, 
Brussels, Belgium. 


